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Attached/Included in Folder                                                           

❖ DMCS Summer Business Hours                                                                      

❖ DMCS Dress Code                                                                         

❖ Kids Challenge Course                                   

❖ Fire Dept. visits Faithful Beginnings  

Please remember DMCS in your will.  

Dear Parents- 

Happy July! The lazy days of summer are here…I guess. Not sure if any of you feel them, but I hope you do. Enjoying the long 

days and soaking in the vitamin D from the sun can do all of us some good! 

We are excited to welcome our new pastor, Father Cory Rohlfing to Divine Mercy this month. Please make time to greet him and 

introduce yourself. Getting to know the students and families from our school and parish is a challenge for any new person, but it is 

very important. I am happy to begin this new adventure with him as we move forward together.  

July is the month of supply delivery at school. Maybe this is where the saying “Christmas in July” comes from! Every day seems to 

bring more boxes as teacher’s orders come in and textbooks and school supplies are delivered. In 30 years in the field of education, 

I have never lost my fascination for new school supplies. This month you will still find me in the back to school sections of Target 

and Walmart browsing away. I love to see what they have out each year! 

Now that the July 4th holiday is past, we will be accepting donations of gently used dress code clothing for our dress code ex-

change.  Anyone may bring in their gently used dress code clothing to give to others from now until the exchange ends on August 

9. We will be open for anyone looking for dress code clothing the weeks of July 16 through August 9. We know that this exchange 

helps many people and we are happy to provide the opportunity. Please call the office with any questions. 

Hiring new teachers is another item on my July list. Last week, Brenna Whitten resigned her position at Divine Mercy to take on a 

new challenge at Shattuck-St. Mary’s. We are so grateful for the gift she has been to our school community over the past 21 years. I 

wish her nothing but the best in this new adventure. 

With her resignation, Janet Brown has decided to move to teaching first grade next year. This will not be the first time that Janet 

has taught this grade, and she is excited to make the change. Therefore, I am now looking to hire a second grade teacher. Please 

pray that God sends us the person we need at this time. Thank you! 

Remember that our office hours get shorter during the month of July. We are closed on Mondays and Fridays and have limited 

hours (7:00-1:00) Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. Please pay attention to the schedule so that you do not stop in and find the 

office closed. All of us will be responding to messages and checking email. If you have any questions, feel free to call the office.  

 

Mrs. Ashley 

All negative Hot Lunch balances MUST BE 

PAID IN FULL.  Any left over balances will 

be carried over to your account for next year. 

If you have any questions, please contact the 

office at (507) 334-7706. 

 

“Whoever welcomes these children, welcomes 

me. Whoever welcomes me, welcomes the One 

who sent me.”        

   ~ Mark 9:37 

http://www.divinemercycatholics.org/dmcs/


Like us on Facebook! 

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%
20School%20Fairbault,%20MN  

The direct link is:  

8:00-8:45 am Trumpets 

8:45-9:30 am Clarinets 

9:30-10:15 am Flutes 

11:00-11:45 am 6th Grade 

12:00-12:45 pm Trombones 

12:45-1:30 pm Saxophones 

1:30-2:15 pm Percussion 

Just a reminder that Band Camp for 

students entering 5th & 6th Grade 

will be held August 5-16 in the BA 

band room.  If your child is interested 

in participating but did not select an 

instrument with Mrs. Kuklok, please 

contact her at skuklok@dmcs.cc 

Band Camp 

2019 

A game of Ships Across the Ocean 
required a huddle for some strategic 
planning!  

One student 
found a carrot 
that resembled 
her pinkie finger! 

These boots were left in our Lost & Found at the end 

of the year.  These boots will be donated if they are 

not claimed by Thursday, July18th. 

Working hard to get the halls 

ready for students! 

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%20School%20Fairbault,%20MN
https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%20School%20Fairbault,%20MN

